
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: March-14-14 11:51 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2012-0459 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
I am interested in moving to Ontario, and have heard on the news that Enbridge is going to raise 
their natural gas by 40%. How can Ontario population afford to pay that price. I am a senior and 
my government pension is not going up by 40% to be able to pay. Enbridge has to apply to the 
Ontario Energy Board to be approved. What is the Board going to do about helping out the 
average Ontario Canadian. If this price increase goes through it is not beneficial for anyone to 
want to relocate to Ontario. Ontario's utilities are already higher than the other provinces to start 
with.  

Name: Catharine Hawthorne 

Address:   
  

  

Email:  

Phone:  

Fax: 0 

Company: Enbridge Energy  
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